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August 3, 2020 

 
Merchandise Processing Fee to Increase October 1, 2020 

 

Dear Valued U.S. Import Customer, 
 
U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) has announced that certain fees, including the Merchandise 
Processing Fee (MPF), will increase again on October 1, 2020, per the Consolidated Omnibus Budget 
Reconciliation Act (COBRA) of 1985. MPF was previously increased on October 1, 2019. 
 
The minimum MPF fee for formal entries will increase to $27.23 from $26.22, and the maximum fee will increase 
to $528.33 from $519.76. The ad valorem rate of 0.3464% will remain the same. Click here to read the full notice 
in the Federal Register and view the fee changes for other types of entries. 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 
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